FEDERAL CONTRACTORS’ FORUM

Ed Kinberg of Kinberg & Associates, LLC and the Cape Canaveral Chapter of the National Contract Management Association (NCMA) will host a Federal Contractors’ Forum.  The topic will be, “Issues Related to Bids and Proposals.”  The meeting will be on Friday, February 25th from 7:30 am to 9 am at Kinberg & Associates, LLC, 1290 W. Eau Gallie Boulevard in Melbourne.

Mr. Kinberg, who will be presenting the program is a Fellow of the National Contract Management Association (NCMA) and has been practicing Federal Procurement Law for over 25 years. 

While there is no charge to attend the first meeting of the Forum, reservations are required.  You may register for the forum by calling Kinberg & Associates, LLC at (321) 259-1910 or by sending an email to kkotsifas@kblegal.com.  Attendance is limited to Federal Contractors that have registered in the Central Contractor Registration System (bpn.gov/ccr) and have completed the Online Representations and Certification Application (orca.bpn.gov). 

If you have any questions, please call:

Mary Kinberg @ 321-259-1910

Kinberg & Associates, LLC

1290 W. Eau Gallie Blvd.

Melbourne, FL 32935

